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On behalf of the National Sikh Council of Australia, I wish to express our sympathy at 

your sad loss on the passing of your beloved founder, Venerable Master Hsing Yun, the 

founder of Nan Tien Temple and Nan Tien Institute.  
Our thoughts are with you at this difficult time. Words seem inadequate to 
express the sorrow felt by this loss. And we extend our 
deepest sympathy. 

We wish you all peace, comfort, courage, hope and lots of love at this time of sorrow. 
Our hearts go out to you in this time of sadness as you celebrate a live well-lived, and we 
wish you warm memories and peace. 

 

He was a very thoughtful and caring person revered by all. He will be sorely missed and 

never forgotten. He came into our lives, left footprints in our hearts, and we will never 

be the same. 
  
With much love and deepest sympathy, 
  
  
 Regards  
Narinder pal Singh 
 Asst Secretary 
National Sikh Council of Australia inc 
 


